
 

 

JOHN MARTYN MEMORIAL SCHOOL 

WINTER SPORTS CAMP 

01’JAN -06’JAN 2025 
A Winter Sports Camp was organized in school so that the children could 

play different games like T.T., Badminton, Football, and Basketball. Teams 

were made, and the children were excited. Two of our Ex-students, Naitik 

and Vedant (presently in Doon School), were helping out with the camp. 

But after a week, there was a Leopard alert in the area, due to which the 

The camp had to be closed. 

 

TEACHERS ORIENTATION 

15’JAN-2025 
Teacher's Orientation was held to discuss the timetable for the next 

quarter. The slogan for this meet was “Reach each child to teach 

each child “. Several topics were taken up for discussion e.g. Class 

decor and cleanliness, and English speaking to be encouraged in and 

out of the class. Teachers who are not fluent in English to join 

classes online in the evenings maybe as a group or individually and 

inform us of the same. How to take the class further with best 

practices. 

 

LAL FOUNDATION VISITED JMMS 
 

21’JAN-2025 

Ms. Swati Mitra of Lal Foundation visited us and discussed with Mr. Rahul Gupta, Mr. Aftab Seth, and the 

Principal. She visited the classes and spoke to children and Teachers, and especially liked the Play School. She 

also discussed the expansion of the school. She met two old boys who are presently in Doon School Naitik and 

Vedant Dabral, who were on Winter break. She was impressed by their confidence. They spoke about the 

school as it was then and how the school has improved, and they love coming here and playing and interacting 

with the kids. She has asked us to pay a visit to meet Mr. Vikram Lal. 

Visit to Gyananda School 

24’JAN-2025 
Students of Class 4 visit Gyananda School every Friday. They learn some English songs and some new games. 

They receive light refreshments. This is a SUPW activity. 
 



 

 

JOHN MARTYN MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
REPUBLIC DAY 

26’JAN-2025 
Republic Day, Flag hoisting ceremony held in school. Mr Rahul Gupta and the Principal hoisted the Flag at 9 am. 

Principal addressed the school about the importance of Republic Day and Mr Rahul Gupta told them about how 

we should take pride in what we do in our daily practice of studying and playing and one day become 

outstanding citizens of a great Nation. 
 

 
POCSO TRAINING 

27’JAN-2025 
POCSO Training was given to Teachers and Support Staff Courtesy of 
the Doon School, for which we are grateful to H.M. The Facilitator 
Ms. Aparijita Basu Roy conducted the training very professionally and 
made it interesting by giving live examples which helped the 
audience to connect with the program. 

 

 
JAGAR CEREMONY AT PYDS 

30’JAN-2025 
Attended Jagar ceremony at PYDS. It was a program specially designed to showcase the cultural and historical 

patterns of the traditional tribes of Uttarakhand. These were represented by colorful dances and vibrant songs. 

The Chief Guest from Orbis congratulated the performers and appreciated the efforts of the staff who helped in 

Jagar. 

TANJUM GROUP 

31’JAN-2025 

The Tanjum Group, Mr. Sumit Agarwal and Ms. Rekha Dey visited 

the School and are now our official partners for Olympism 365 for 

Sport for Early Life, Socio-Ecological Responsibility. They will now 

be giving us their support in Sports T.T., Badminton, Football and 

Basketball. 

 

NEWSLETTER- JANUARY ‘2025 



 

 

 
 

 

For Donations-  

 

Name of Account Holder: THE JOHN MARTYN MEMORIAL TRUST 

Account No.:1087000100143782 

Bank: PUNJAB NATIONAL BANK 

Branch: PURKAL GAON, DEHRADUN UTTARAKHAND-248009 

MICR Code: 248024506 

RTGS/NEFT IFS Code : PUNB0800000  

(All donations have 80G tax exemption) 

 

Mail Your Donations-  

The John Martyn Memorial Trust  

Village Salangaon, P.O. Bhagwantpur, Dehradun 

Uttarakhand 248009, India 

(By speed post, not by courier) 


